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Dear United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association,  
  
          The Police Services Division of Alabama Department of Mental Health would like to express our 

sincerest gratitude for your willingness to aid our department by providing donated equipment. The Alabama 

Department of Mental Health, because of limited funding, has not been able to provide such equipment to all 

our officers. Your contribution of ballistic vests, emergency trauma kits, tactical flashlights, and traffic safety 

vests will be provided to our officers who are in need and has greatly assisted our agency in a time of 

budgetary constraints. Thank you for your assistance in increasing the overall safety and security of our 

department and several of officers will now be able to safely serve and protect.  
  

Once again, thank you for contribution.     
  

With our appreciation,   

ROBERT E. 
ANDERSON  NOAH REAVES  

Chief of Police/Major  
Taylor Hardin Secure Medical Facility  
Alabama Department of Mental Health  

 

Chief of Police/Captain  
Bryce Hospital  

Alabama Department of Mental Health  
  

 


